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Dear Year 11 Parents/Carers 

Here we go!  The exams are upon us now with the Animal Care group sitting their first paper as I write this letter. 

Our GCSE PE cohort did a grand job with their external moderation yesterday with the moderator describing our 

children as "bright, friendly, hardworking, dedicated". Thank you to Mr Evans and Mr Wilson and the rest of the PE 

team who put so much into this working so well. 

Next week: 

Wk Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

29th April Bank Holiday 

H&S online 

session  

  RE Exam 

Engineering 

Design Exam 

Biology Exam 

 

My key message is that the 8:00am starts become absolutely vital next week.  Every day we will be placing students 

in different lessons based on their upcoming exams.  We will communicate their timetable every morning.  If they 

are not in by 8:00am they will miss this vital information.  

I want to wish all of our Year 11s the best of luck with their GCSE exams. We are with you every step of the way.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Richard McGuire 
Principal 

 


